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Compost Sales Begin in May - Truckload Deliveries Not Available 

Residents may purchase small quantities of City-produced compost at both the Bensfort Road 
Landfill Site and at the Ecology Park (Ashburnham Drive) later this spring.  However, truckload 
deliveries are no longer available from the City of Peterborough.    

Compost will be available for sale at the Landfill beginning Wednesday, May 2nd, and at 
Ecology Park as of Saturday, May 5, 2018.   

For more details, please call the City Waste Management Division at 705-742-7777, ext. 1657.   

This information is also on our City of Peterborough website (www.peterborough.ca). 
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For further information, members of the media are invited to contact the undersigned: 
 
Virginia Swinson, Waste Diversion Section Manager 
Utility Services Department  
City of Peterborough 
500 George Street North 
Peterborough, ON  K9H 3R9  
705-742-7777 ext 1725 
Toll-Free: 1-855-738-3755 ext. 1725 
vswinson@peterborough.ca  
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